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Neurodiab 2015 - your abstract has been accepted for poster
presentation

From  Maiken Barsse-Sayers (mbs@cap-partner.cu)
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 4:41:10 PM
To: 'malmurdi@hotmail.com' (malmurdi@hotmail.com)

Dear Monirah Almurdhi

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled:

Early lower limb muscle abnormalities in subjects with impaired glucose tolerance
in relation to intramuscular fat and vitamin D levels

has been accepted for poster presentation at the Neurodiab 2015 Annual Meeting, 11-13
September 2015 in Elsinore, Denmark.

Your abstract is scheduled for a poster session at:

13 September at 1:30-3:00

We are aware that you have submitted your abstract to be presented as an oral
presentation. However the Scientific Committee of the Neurodiab 2015 Annual Meeting has
decided that the abstract should be part of the poster session. We hope you will present
your work in this format.

Poster instructions

Please note that your poster will be renumbered, and you will receive the new number
shortly so please do not print the original submission number on your poster.

Please observe the following when you prepare your poster:

All posters should include title, name of authors, institution, city and country. The lettering
of the title should be a least 25 mm high and the main text at least 10 mm high.

The poster should be easily readable from a distance of 2 meters.

The language of the poster should be English.
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